Frorm: [

Sent: 08 April 2021 11:42
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Application No. 3/2021/0275

Dear Sirs, We refer you to your letter regarding the Proposed erection of 9 new dwellings and
associated works Location Land Behind The Dog Inn Market Place Longridge PR3 3RR

We have lived in Darwin Close for the last 50 Years when this land was used as a bowling green.
It should still be kept as green land for recreational purposes.

“WE STRONGLY OBJECT TO ANY BUILDING ON THE LAND BEHIND THE DOG INN.”
WE DO HOPE the RIBBLE VALLEY PLANNING COMMITTEE WILL REFUSE THE ABOVE

APPLICATION as we need our GREEN SPACES.
Yours Faithfully,

Sent from my iPhone




